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Present Apologies for Absence 

Adrian Hawthorne Linda Hartard 
John Hollands - Secretary Eddy Haydon 
Derrick Martin Mary Harrison 
John Young Ray Mitchell 
Roy Seymour  
  

 

 

Min Item 

1.0 PROJECT – ENTRANCE DRIVE 
 At the last Committee meeting a quote for paving the remainder of the 

entrance drive had been received for £7K from the contractor who 
undertook the original paving. JH was asked to get alternative quotes as it 
was considered that this was expensive. 
 
JH received two alternative quotes, and called this extra meeting to 
discuss, as the next meeting was not until the end of March. 
 
One quote received was a verbal quote only, this being £6.7K. JH 
explained that he was unsure of the way the work would be carried out as 
it appeared the contractor had not fully considered the removal of the 
spoil. 
 
The second quote received was for £6.5K, but specified the blocks would 
be laid on ‘Hardcore’ not Type One compacted. It was considered that the 
use of Hardcore was inferior to Type One which was probably why the 
quote was cheaper. As such this quote was rejected.  
 
It was decided that we would opt for the £7K quote as we know that the 
contractor’s standards are high by the way he completed the original 
works and to make a saving of only £300 by using an unknown contractor 
was not worth the potential saving. As such JH was asked to progress the 
works with Danson Drives. 
 

  
                                                                      Meeting Closed at 11.00 

 

Next Meetings 
 

• 22 March 

• AGM 3 April 

• 10 May 

• 12 July 

• 20 September 

• 29 November 


